
 

 
 

December 2023 
 
Dear QSD Families, 
 
As our winter break begins, I want to express my appreciation and 
gratitude to all our Ranger families. Our students and district suc-
ceed because of eager learners who show up every day and work to 
do their best, along with a dedicated staff who assist in getting them 
to and from school safely, well fed throughout the day, and finally 
providing a motivating learning environment that enables our stu-
dents to take charge of their future. Together with our committed ed-
ucators and staff who have every student’s best interest at heart, we 
have the recipe for success for all children, and I am grateful to one 
and all. 
 
I’d like to take this opportunity to wish all our families the very best 
this winter break. Whatever holiday you may celebrate, it’s my sin-
cere hope that you enjoy your winter break and find time to relax 
with family and friends, take a breather from the holiday bustle, and 
find joy in those you love.  
We are so lucky to have the chance to work with your amazing chil-
dren each day, and to partner with you in their learning and growth. 
 
I look forward to seeing everyone in January! 
 
Happy Holidays & Happy New Year, from my family to yours! 
 
Ron Moag 


